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Our ref:  481 Butler 

Date:  17 June 2019 

Dear Ms Butler 
 
Response to Parliamentary Question 

 
I am writing following your Parliamentary Question [263101] concerning 
enforcement of the Gender Pay Gap Reporting (GPGR) Regulations.  
 
You asked how many Equality and Human Rights Commission staff are 
responsible for assessing the accuracy of employers’ gender pay gap 
data. 
 
Responsibility for enforcing the GPGR Regulations including assessing 
the accuracy of employers’ gender pay gap data falls within the EHRC’s 
enforcement team which consists of 7 staff. Allocation of responsibilities 
within the team is flexible according to need. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Rebecca Hilsenrath 

Chief Executive 
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